
From: 
To: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Weich, Ron (OLA) 
10/7/2011 4:30:34 PM 
RE: AG letter re Fast & Furious -- 

Thanks. It was a group effort. 

From: Weich, Ron (OLA) 
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2011 4:27 PM 
To: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Subject: FW: AG letter re Fast & Furious -- 

Another rave review, 

From: Lowenstein, Jeff [mailto:jeff.lowenstein©mail.house.gov ] 
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2011 4:26 PM 
To: Weich, Ron (OLA) 
Subject: RE: AG letter re Fast & Furious -- 

Thanks Ron, The AG's letter is terrific. 

Jeff 

From: Weich, Ron 
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2011 3:52 PM 
To: Schiff, Adam B.; Lowenstein, Jeff 
Subject: AG letter re Fast & Furious -- 

Congressman Schiff — Thanks very much for your willingness to speak to reporters about this matter. As we discussed, I have 
attached the letter the Attorney General has sent to the three Chairmen and three Ranking members today. I will send Jeff the 
attachment (in two segments because it is voluminous). 

The LA Times reporter is Rick Serrano. His contact information is: 

richard.serranoalatimes.com  
202 824 8223 

You or Jeff can call me at 202-514-2125 if there are questions. -- Ron 

DOJ-FF-62022 


	Page 1

